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JENNINGS WATER RESTRICTIONS EASED TO EXTREME LEVEL 
 

Southern Downs Regional Council advise that as from Thursday, 19 March 2020, 
water restrictions have eased from Critical Level to Extreme Level of 120 litres per 
person per day. 
 
Jennings residents are urged to remain vigilant with water usage as, despite recent 
rainfall, Storm King Dam remains very low, however the situation with supply for 
Warwick in Leslie Dam has substantially improved.  As water for Jennings is provided 
through Southern Downs Regional Council water storages at Wallangarra, the Extreme 
Level Water Restrictions applicable to all areas of Southern Downs Regional Council 
also apply to Jennings. 
 
Further information is posted on the Tenterfield Shire Council website: 
tenterfield.nsw.gov.au 
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